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Hononga Aotearoa mō ngā Kura Karaitiana 
 
 

NZACS EXECUTIVE BY-ELECTION 2024 
Call for Nominations for Executive 

 
We would like to inform the association, that Teresa Thomson has stepped down from the Executive 
in order to focus on the NZACS PLD that is being run out of Christchurch.  To this end, a by-election is 
required to fill the vacant position. 
 
The Executive would like to acknowledge Teresa and the significant contribution she has made to the 
Forward Planning – Consultation Document, as she has served on the Exec.  We respect her decision 
and thank her for all the work she has done over the years and appreciate the way in which she has 
supported the network of Christian schools in Aotearoa.  We pray God’s blessing upon her in this next 
season. 
 
The Association will elect one member on to the Executive which will take effect immediately for the 
2024/2025 year and will be for a three-year term from the last AGM.  They will join four others (one 
elected in 2022, two in 2023 and one at the recent 2024 AGM). 
 
Call for Nominations 
You will find a nomination form attached to this correspondence (also available for download from 
our website).   
 

• Each nomination requires a nominator.   

• Self-nomination is permissible but will require a seconder. 

• All nominees are asked to provide a brief bio summary and recent photograph to be included 
with the notes that will be sent to members. 

 
Nominations for this position must be with our secretary by 3pm - Wednesday 14th August 2024. 
 
Once nominations have been received and collated, the Points-Person in your school/organisation will 
receive the Candidates’ details. 
 
Voting Procedures 
The voting and counting process will be co-ordinated by the Secretary to the Executive. 
 
Each member school/organisation is entitled to have one vote, with the following exceptions: 

• Schools with a roll (01 March) of 301-600 are entitled to have two votes 

• Schools with a roll (01 March) of 600+ are entitled to have three votes 
 

Refer to the attached 2024 Members Voting List to learn how many delegates from each member 
school/organisation may cast votes. 
 
Voting will be by carried out online – details and link will be provided to the Points-Person in your 
School/Organisation prior to voting on Thursday 22nd August 2024. 

https://nzacs.rocketspark.co.nz/executive/

